Date: September 15, 2009

Ms.Kay Pearlstein, Senior Planner Planning Department Town of Chapel Hill 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Chapel Hill, NC 27514-5705

Re: Community House Concept Plan

The Inter Faith Council PIN 9880 2131 42

Dear Ms. Pearlstein:

On behalf of the Inter Faith Council I am requesting that Chapel Hill Town Council review of the Concept Plan Submittal for Community House be postponed until October 19, 2009.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact me with questions and confirmation of this postponement request.

Sincerely,

osh Gurlitz

Cc: Mr. Chris Moran, Executive Director

The Inter Faith Council